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Rosenberg Corey

From: Helen Harlson <harlson3_hlm@msn.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 6:00 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A

 I’m a landlord in Linn County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. 
 

My husband and I purchased 3 homes to rent out, this was for our retirement. 
If I have to go to court to remove a tenant this cuts into our retirement. 
We have always treated our tenants with respect. 
We are helping people by purchasing a home for someone to live in. 
This law will force us to sell our rentals and put families on the street. 
 
 

Helen Harlson   
541‐926‐7922  
harlson3_hlm@msn.com 


